
Believe Bears Ears Protection 
Was A Good Thing
“As you may know, a proposal by five Native American tribes asking the 
federal government to increase protections for existing public lands in 
southeastern Utah known as the Bears Ears area was granted at the 
end of last year. This resulted in a new national monument in Utah with 
protections for natural areas and water similar to those in national 
parks. The public can go there to view wildlife, camp, fish, hike, hunt, or 
ride ATVs. It would not allow new mining or oil and gas development.”
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Want To Keep In Place 
Existing National Monuments
“And, do you think that existing 
national monument designations for 
some public lands protected over the 
last decade should be kept in place or 
should they be removed?”

Ensuring we protect sources of clean water, our air quality 
and wildlife habitat while providing opportunities to visit 
and recreate on our national public lands 64%
Ensuring we produce more domestic energy by increasing
the amount of national public lands available for 
responsible oil and gas drilling and mining 24%

67% identify as a 
“conservationist,” up ten 
points from 2016

95% Improve and repair infrastructure in national parks and outdoor 
destinations

84% Improve access to public lands

84% Allow more wind and solar energy projects on public lands

83% Continue methane reduction rule on public lands

% Support

Trump administration should emphasize…




